
Attention all Pleasant Hill High School Graduates...Are you currently attending college or a trade 

school?  If so, now is time to apply for the Helen Harmon Scholarship.    

 

Each year the Pike Calhoun School Foundation provides scholarships through the Helen Harmon 

Scholarship Fund. Since 2008 we have awarded over 50 scholarships for PHHS graduates. In 

order to apply, individuals must have already graduated from PHHS and must be currently 

enrolled in a college or trade school, and have completed one year.  Applicants may be pursuing 

any level of education including an AA through a doctorate program.   

 

Request more information and applications via email at   

pikecalhounschoolfoundation@gmail.com 
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